(FRA

KJAERUM Morten (FRA) < @fra.europa.eu> From:

06 June 2013 09:51 Sent: To: **NEMITZ Paul (JUST)**

Subject: External Evaluation of the FRA: recommendations of the Management Board **Attachments:**

Letter to VP Reding external evaluation.pdf; Final Report FRA External

evaluation_EN.pdf.pdf

Dear Mr Nemitz,

On behalf of Morten Kjaerum, please find attached a letter, which has been sent by the Chairperson of the FRA Management Board, Ms Maija Sakslin, to Vice-President Reding, for your kind information.

With kind regards,



Morten KJAERUM

Director

European Union Agency for Fundamental Rights

Schwarzenbergplatz 11 1040 Vienna, Austria Tel: +43 1 58030

Email: fra.europa.eu

Visit us on: http://fra.europa.eu | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn



Helping to make fundamental rights a reality for everyone in the European Union

The EU as a community of values: safeguarding fundamental rights in times of crisis - read more in the FRA 2012 Annual Report Focus, due out 19 June.

Be environmentally friendly: PLEASE do not print this e-mail unless necessary.

This message may contain personal data and other confidential data that are entrusted to the recipients specified in the header of THIS message. The

MUST not process the message in ways that contradict European legislation on the protection of personal data or jeopardise the confidentiality of the message content.

This communication does not constitute any commitment on behalf of FRA.